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DEC 10 iwd

Docket No.: 50-269

K. R. Goller, Assistant Director for Operating Reactors, L

OCONEE 1 - HEETIfiG REQUEST TO DISCUSS FUEL ASSE!ELY PERFORtWiCE

As part of the continuing fuel surveillance and proof testing program,
the Core Perfonnance Branch requests that a meeting with Oconee 1 and
Dabcock and Wilcox be arranged toward the end of January,1975, to
discuss the results of fuel assembly inspection that was performed after
Cycle 1.

If you have any questions concerning the above request, please contact1

Dean Houston of my staff on X7603.

Original Signed by
Victor Steno '

Victor Stello, Jr., Assistant Director
for Reactor Safety

Directorate of Licensing
.

{ cc: D. Ross
L. Rubenstein
D. Houston
E. Leins
R. Purple
L. McDonough
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